
Coast Guard Accepts Seventh C-130J Aircraft
The Coast Guard took delivery of its seventh C-130J aircraft from Lockheed Martin Feb. 26, 2015, at 
Greenville, South Carolina, where it will be outfitted with specialized equipment for Coast Guard 
missions. Missionization should be complete in early 2016. Photo courtesy of Lockheed Martin.


